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 Dear Parents/carers 

Welcome back to a new term and a new year. The children have settled back 

into school quickly and are working hard. As you can see from the photos there 

are already lots of events underway.  

Please note on the date sheet it is parents evening this term. It is our 

expectation that all parents come to see their children’s work and talk to the 

class teacher about their progress and how to help them with their reading and 

other aspects of learning.  

We are still focused on reading. Can I remind you send me a picture of your 

child reading for our hall display. You can either bring in a printed copy or 

email it to; admin@moat.academy. 

We now have a new ‘Borrow a Bedtime Story’ shelf in the front office (see the 

picture below). You can choose any book, sign the back of the sheet with the 

same picture on as the front cover and take it home to read with your child. 

You can borrow it for as long as you need. Return it and borrow another one. 

Reading is the key to all learning. 
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Young Voices was a huge success. The children 

were outstanding and took part with thousands of 

children from schools across the UK.  

Mrs Tyers’ class had a fantastic time 

learning about a Mosque and showing 

respect for other cultures. They learnt 

how their names were written in Arabic 

and about the Islamic way of life.  

 

Mrs James’ class have been doing 

lots of practical maths with great 

success. 
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ATTENDANCE 

Our whole school target is to have all our children in school 100%.Top three classes 

each week are highlighted. 

Friendships can be affected by persistent absence, it can be hard for a child who 
misses lots of school to form relationships with their classmates. 

If you take your child out of school for an appointment, we will need to see a 
medical appointment card or letter. You must make check-ups after school hours. 
Remember the doctor and dentist are open after 3.20pm. 

Holidays in term time are strictly UNAUTHORISED. Missing time from school can 
leave a child with gaps in their learning which are then very difficult for them to 
catch up. 

 

HOUSES. 

Well done to Ash who have won twice since returning this term. Come on 

everyone see if  you can knock them off that top spot this week!  

 

 

 

 Week 1 

Miss Wallace 87.5% 

Mrs James 96.7% 

Mrs Tyers 97.5% 

Mr Nash 96.5% 

Mr O’Connell 91.7% 

Mrs Spendlove/Mrs 
Milward 

91.8% 

Term 3 Maple - Blue Oak - Yellow Ash - Red Teak - Green 

Week 1 171 183 229 175 

Week 2 216 256 270 248 

If your child has less 

than 90% attendance 

this is monitored as 

Persistent Absence . 

This will greatly affect 

their ability to make 

progress with their 

learning. 

Moat took 

part in the 

Primary 

Schools 

Maths 

Challenge.  

The four 

competitors 

worked as a 

team. We 

are waiting 

for the final 

results!   
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Clubs 
 

Please collect your child promptly from any after school clubs. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Times Tables Rock Stars club 8.15am – start of school day for all Y3, 4 and 5 – Mr O’Connell 

Netball Matches 

only when 

arranged – Miss 
Wallace. 

 
Wildlife Quiz Club – 

by invitation 3.20- 

4pm Mrs Yearsley 
 

Yoga – Lunchtimes 
Y3/4 Mr Nash. 

Football matches only 

when arranged – Mr 

Dyer. 

Dance – Y4/5/6 

Mrs Reid and RISE 

dance company. 
 

Top trumps – Mrs James 
(Lunch time) 

 

Hockey – Mrs Blythe 
(Lunch time) 

 

Bookclub – Miss 

Walker 3.20 – 4.30pm 

 
 

Chess club 

Lunchtimes Mrs 

Milward. 

 

Key dates and event s 

Monday 27th January Y2 Eye Tests 

Tuesday 28th January Mrs Tyers’ class trip to Gloucester Cathedral. 

Monday 3rd – 7th February  Y6 ‘Bikeablility’.  

Monday 10th February Parents Evening 

Tuesday 11th February Parents Evening 

Thursday 13th February Mrs Tyers’ class assembly. Parents welcome. 

Friday 14th February End of term BEST assembly. Parents/carers 
welcome. 9am 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st February Half term holiday. 

Monday 24th – Friday 28th February Y6 residential to Condover Hall 

Thursday 5th March World Book Day (Dress up day) 

Friday 13th March Sports relief non-uniform (£1 donation) 

Friday 3rd April End of term BEST assembly. Parents/carers 
welcome. 9am 

Monday 6th – Friday 17th April Easter holidays 

 


